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The Friends of Rapid Bay Jetty have contacted the Department of 
Transport, Energy & Infrastructure to find out the latest news on 
the new jetty at Rapid Bay. The project managers from DTEI have 
provided the following update: 
 
“Bardavcol presented the results of the geotechnical investigation 
to DTEI earlier this week.  The report is considered to provide all of 
the necessary information for the short listed companies to 
undertake the final design and costing for the project.  DTEI plan to 
have the information to the two companies in the near future so 
they can prepare final designs and quotes to undertake the work. 
These tenders will be assessed and the project awarded to the 
successful company.  This is expected to take several months but 
we still hope to have work underway on site before the middle of 
the year and completed for the target date of the end of 2008. 
 
At this stage DTEI will not be undertaking any work at Rapid Bay 
over the summer so the site will be available for divers and anglers 
[including on the existing jetty up to the safety barrier].” 
 
The Friends of Rapid Bay Jetty would like to thank those who 
signed the petition & lobbied to achieve the results to date. This 
time next year, we’ll be walking down a new jetty a Rapid Bay! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Glenice Galbraith 
(on behalf of Christopher Deane, Antony King 
and The Friends of Rapid Bay Jetty) 

P.O. Box 17, Delamere, S.A. 5204 
Web: www.rapidbayjetty.org 


